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Graduate Entrepreneur Programme held 
at the University of Kelaniya

A Graduate Entrepreneur Programme was held on the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th of May 2023 at the Auditorium of 
the Career Guidance Unit (CGU) of the University of Kelaniya. The Inauguration session of this programme was 
held on the 2nd of May. The programme was organized by the Career Guidance Unit (CGU) of the University of 
Kelaniya in collaboration with the National Enterprise Development Authority (NEDA). 

The main objective of the program was to motivate university undergraduates by empowering them with 
the essential skills needed to become successful entrepreneurs and directing them towards opportunities in 
the business world with financial support. Forty registered undergraduates took part in this training programme.

Present at the occasion were Senior Professor Dilkushi Wettewe - Director of the Career Guidance Unit, 
Mr. Dhanuka Liyanagamage - Director of the National Enterprise Development Authority (NEDA), Ms. Bhagya 
Nakandala, and Officers from NEDA including Mr. D. B. Jayathilaka,   Ms. Wasanthi Senasinghe, Ms. Ashoka 
Kumari, and Ms.Harshika Kulasekara.
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Career counselling programme for the 3rd year 
students of Financial Management

The Career Guidance Unit (CGU) of the 
University of Kelaniya conducted a career counselling 
programme for the 3rd year students of Financial 
Management on 15th June 2023.  The main aim of the 
programme was to provide students with information 
on career opportunities and 47 students attended 
the programme.


